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ZAMBIAS' STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF ERITREA ON 28TH JANUARY, 2019
Mr. President,
Zambia welcomes the delegation of Eritrea to the Third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive report and update just been provided.

We commend Eritrea  for having accepted a total number of 92 recommendations during the 2nd cycle out of which 80 are fully implemented  However,  we remain concerned about the lack of juvenile justice system, whereby children aged between 16 and 18 years  were tried as adults and placed in detention facilities and prisons together with adults.
We recommend to Eritrea the following: 

-To establish a child- friendly justice system and ensure that children's detention conditions are in conformity with international standards.
-To protect women in detention from violence particularly sexual violence and  put them under the supervision of a female guards in all places of detention.
-To support recommendations on the cooperation with the Special Rapporteur on the situation of human rights in Eritrea and with Special Procedures mandate holders.
Finally, we wish Eritrea every success as they implement the recommendations they have received today.
I thank you Mr. President
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